
Department of Lifelong Learning and Extension (DLLE)

This is to inform all students registered for DLLE for A.Y 
2017-18 to attend a meeting in the auditorium on 10th 
September 2017 at 10.45 am.

Ms. Shami Nimgulkar Kamble Dr. N. N. Pandey
Chairperson - DLLE Principal

02-09-2017








	Page 1

